
 

  2021-22 Tuition Fund 
 

The College has received funding from the Government to help to support students in post-16 
education who have been impacted by the lockdown and had their learning disrupted.  
 
The funding can only be used for students who did not reach 5s at GCSE English and/or Maths. We 
have therefore decided that this will be used for our most vulnerable students in the first instance 
and rolled out to support other students, as appropriate.  
 
The College’s plan is to support sessions of up to 5 students, in person and online through Microsoft 
Teams with specialist teachers and Learning Support Facilitators, using coaching techniques to 
provide guidance and support with how they are approaching their studies. 


